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August 2, 2024 

 

Sue Peschin, President and CEO 

Alliance for Aging Research 

1700 K Street NW, Suite 740 

Washington, DC 20006 

 

Dear Ms. Peschin, 

Thank you for your letter regarding the importance of access to vaccines for Medicare beneficiaries in 

their communities during the upcoming respiratory virus season. Humana has served Medicare 

beneficiaries for decades and currently provides coverage to approximately 6.2 million beneficiaries 

enrolled in our Medicare Advantage plans and 2.3 million beneficiaries enrolled in our Medicare Part D 

Prescription Drug Plans. We believe preventive care is critical to long-term health, and vaccination is one 

simple and effective way older adults can work toward achieving their best health. 

Humana strives to reduce barriers to vaccine access as part of our larger mission to make it easier for the 

millions of people we serve to achieve their best health – delivering the care and service they need, 

when they need it. We are committed to ensuring our members have access to vaccines recommended 

by the Centers for Disease Control’s Advisory Committee on Immunization Practices with $0 out-of-

pocket costs. 

If you have further questions, I would be happy to set up a meeting to discuss Humana’s commitment to 

vaccine access for our members in more detail.  

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Michael Hoak 
Vice President, Public Policy  
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